                  MTNL Executives’ Association

                                Central head quarters, New Delhi
                                                                           General Secretary

                                                                                V.K.Tomar 

Ref-MEA/CHQ/09                                                                     Dated—04-04-09 

To,

Dir (HR), MTNL

New Delhi-01

Subject:  Change of Designation from Sr. Manager to AGM.

Respected Sir,

Kindly recall our discussion and letter on above mentioned subject. We had made our view point clear to your good self that Officers at STS level do not find Sr manager as an attractive designation, but they feel that Sr. Manager is degraded designation in comparison to their already existing designation of AGM. So, all officers at this level are feeling frustrated and degraded, which is bringing demoralization amongst these officers.

Therefore, we request your good self that Sr.Manager be replaced with AGM, which is already in existence in MTNL, and also fit in the hierarchy maintained in MTNL as DGM, GM, PGM.

As your good self had assured us that request of association in this regard will be considered after some time. We have to bring to your kind notice that new ID card of officers are being prepared, so this is right time to consider our request. Kindly consider our request as early as possible so that new ID cards can be prepared with new designation.
With regards

                                                                                              Yours sincerely

                                                                                              (V.K.Tomar)

Copy to-1.Dir (tech)/dir (fin) for inf & n/a pl. 

              2.GM (HR) for information & n/a pl.

              3.ED Delhi/ Mumbai for information & n/a pl.

